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2nd August 2021                                   

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

 

As we approach the end of another year, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 

support. Looking back, I am pleased to say that we have overcome some remarkable challenges and continued 

to support the growth and development of our students.  

 

We would like to remind you of some important dates and the school fee structure, as well as bid farewell to 

staff members. Below are fee details: 

 

• Primary 1 to Primary 6    15,000 per term 

• Nursery/Reception 1 and Reception 2  13,000 per term 

• Lunch Money for the term (optional)     2,200 per term 

• Late class (2-4 pm) (optional)      1,500 per term  

• Extra Activities                                                   300 per term  

 

Please note that school fees must be paid in full before the beginning of the term. For the last two terms, we 

have had to chase some parents for fees – we have fixed costs and overheads to bear and will find it difficult 

to sustain student admissions against unpaid fees so please promptly make your payments. For your 

convenience, the school office will remain open during holidays from 8:00 am to 12:00 noon.  

 

Important Dates: Remember to mark these dates in your calendars as we have noted instances of students 

being dropped off at school during the holidays when we are closed.  

 

• Term 1 starts     Monday, 6th September 2021 

• Half-term holiday    Monday 25th – Friday 29th October 

• Public Holiday (All Saints Day)   Tuesday, 2nd November 

• Public Holiday (Immaculate Conception)  Wednesday, 8th December 

• End of term 1     Friday, 10th December  

 

Friday, 6th August 2021: 

This is the last day of term and we will be ending it early, at 12 noon, to facilitate cleaning and end of term 

wrap-up. Please ensure that your children are picked up by no later than 12.30pm, as teachers will be 

busy with end of term tasks from then on (no lunch will be served). 

 

Goodbye to Ms. Harini, Ms. Lianne and Ms. Mariam  

Please join me in wishing them every success in their future endeavors. They have been integral to the growth 

and development of their students and will be dearly missed by us all.  

 

We also bid farewell to students who have graduated our most senior classes and who will be moving to other 

schools around the country and abroad, and we wish them the best of luck for their future studies. We will 

also be welcoming some new faces in the new term and we look forward to meeting them too. 
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Kids Club: 

Kids Club will run from 9th August to 27th August – please contact the school office for more information. 

 

Once again, I would like to thank you all for your continued support and wish you a lovely summer break. 

 

Stay Safe. 

 

Mrs. Verma 
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